
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 

 

Date: March 26, 2020 

 

To: Michael J. Hickey, Jr.  Chairman Board of Selectmen 

 

From:     Chief James G. Hicks 

 

RE:        Special Police Officer Recommendation 

 

 

In accordance with Chapter 93 of the Acts and Resolves of 2008 — "AN ACT 

AUTHORIZING THE APPOINTMENT OF SPECIAL POLICE OFFICERS IN THE TOWN 

OF NATICK", I respectfully request that the Board of Selectmen appoint Retired Detective 

Sergeant Richard Halloran as Special Police Officer for the purpose of working paid police 

details, as of April 1, 2020.  

All Special Officers will comply with the terms and conditions detailed in the authorizing 

legislation prior to performing paid details. 

 


